
From: R "Ray" Wang <RWang@cupertino.gov>  
Sent: Saturday, April 26, 2025 9:53 AM 
To: Pamela Wu <PamelaW@cupertino.gov>; Rachelle Sander <RachelleS@cupertino.gov>; Michael Woo 
<MichaelW@cupertino.gov> 
Cc: Kitty Moore <KMoore@cupertino.gov>; Floy Andrews <FloyA@cupertino.gov> 
Subject: FOURTH OF JULY FIREWORKS 
  
Dear CM Wu, CDA Woo, Director Saner, 
  
Based on the response from Sand Hill and the availability at Hyde, it appears that the best 
venue will be Hyde Middle School. 
  
At this moment, project status is the following: 
  

1. Funding - secured 
2. Venue - evaluated and recommended - Hyde 
3. Vendor - City in discussions with Pyro Spectaculars and other providers 
4. Permits - Parks and Rec 

  
On behalf of Vice Mayor Moore and myself, our recommendation is to go with Hyde but we are 
open to hear any other input from Director Sander or CM Wu on venue. 
  
Look forward to providing this update to the rest of the City Council and public at the 
appropriate time. 
  
Thank you for all your hard work. 
  
R 
  

 

R "Ray" Wang 
Councilmember 
City Council 
RWang@cupertino.gov 
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